
Ausable Bayfield Conservation Authority (ABCA) 

Feedback Form 
2015-2018 Update of Current Shoreline Management Plan (2000):  

August 2018 Public Information Open Houses 
Please return your comments at the Public Information Open House  

or to the ABCA Office at 71108 Morrison Line, RR 3, Exeter, ON N0M 1S5,   
Tel.: 519-235-2610 ● Toll-free 1-888-286-2610 ● Fax: 519-235-2610 ● Email: info@abca.ca 

No later than September 15, 2018 
Name: 

Email: 

Cottage Subdivision: 

Address: 

I attended the Public Information Open House on:      

August 11 in Thedford □  August 18 in Zurich  □ 

Do you feel that you have been provided with enough information on the topic of current ABCA 

Development Policies for shoreline areas?    Yes  □ No  □ 

If No, please indicate what further information you require: 

 

Do you feel that you have been provided with enough information on the topic of proposed ABCA 

Development Policies for shoreline areas?          Yes  □ No  □ 

If No, please indicate what further information you require: 

 

 

Do you feel that you have been provided with enough information on the topic about the proposed 

Development Policies for shore protection structures?      Yes  □ No □ 

If No, please indicate what further information you require: 

           

            

 

Please turn page over . . .  
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Are there changes that you feel should be made to the existing Development Policies for shoreline areas 
which have not been addressed in the proposed Development Policies? 

 

 

 

Are there changes that you feel should be made to the proposed Development Policies for shoreline 
areas? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have any other comments? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your feedback 
Please return your comments at the Public Information Open House or Email: 

info@abca.ca 
ABCA, 71108 Morrison Line, Exeter, ON N0M 1S5, Tel: 519-235-2610, Fax: 519-235-2610  

No later than September 15, 2018 
NOTICE OF COLLECTION: Personal information on this form is collected, only for the purposes of gathering 
public input to inform the work of the Ausable Bayfield Conservation Authority as they update the Shoreline 
Management Plan (2000) and to follow up with members of the public, if necessary, with questions or to provide 
information on further engagement opportunities. This information will be used to assist conservation authority staff 
to document participation, and gather feedback to inform their work, and to contact members of the public. Public 
comments may be posted publicly but emails and addresses will not be published. 
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